
 

 

 

TO: IOLTA Participating Financial Institutions 

From: The West Virginia State Bar 

Date: December 2016 

 

 

The West Virginia State Bar would like to thank all of the Participating Financial institutions for 

their continued support of the West Virginia IOLTA Program. Your involvement has helped 

tremendously.  

Please feel free to contact our IOLTA administrator, Tyler Shoub, at shoubt@wvbar.org or 304- 

553-7239 or our IT Director Mike Mellace at mellacem@wvbar.org or 304-553-7223 with any 

questions about the IOLTA database. Please continue to contact the Bar’s Director, Anita Casey, 

at caseya@wvbar.org or 304-553-7228, with any legal questions regarding the IOLTA program.  

We wish all of you a very happy holiday season and we look forward to the coming year. 
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